
 
 
 
 

On June 2, the Finance 
Subcommittee of the Health Center 

Board of Directors reviewed a 
proposed FY09 budget and asked 

for major revisions.  As a result, the 
June 9 meeting of the Board of 
Directors did not include the 

operating budget as an action item.  
The revised budget presentation is 
tentatively scheduled on June 19 
with the Finance Subcommittee.  

Based on this schedule, the Health 
Center materials will be available to 

insert in this tab on June 24. 
 


